
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: February 12, 2018 

SUBJECT:      Discussion of TxDOT’s proposal for raised medians on Davis 
Boulevard 

PRESENTER: Caroline Waggoner, City Engineer 

 

Summary:  

Public Works staff will make a presentation of the proposed raised median projects 
currently being considered by TxDOT.   

 
General Description:  

In 2017 TxDOT notified city staff that  they received grant funding for two raised median 
projects in the City of North Richland Hills on Davis Boulevard (FM 1938), which is their 
jurisdictional roadway.  The two projects combine to stretch from Harwood Road in 
NRH, approximately 7 miles north to FM 1709 in Southlake.   

Staff is seeking direction from Council on whether to support the installation of medians 
on Davis Boulevard.  The presentation will focus on accident data as a key 
consideration in determining city support for the installation of medians. 

 
 


